
 
 

We would love your outgrown 
or no longer needed Corbet 

uniform & sports kits, to           
re-cycle within our school. 

Please feel free to drop them 
off at the named local primary 

schools.  

 The Corbet School will then 
collect the donations at the 

end of each term. 

Thank you 


